Debra Thompson

From:

Torin Pfundt <torinpfundt@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, April 26, 2020 5:58 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Proposed Petersburg Health Mandate #7

Dear Assembly,

Thank you for all the time and work that each on of you put into our community, particularly during times like these. I would urge each one of you to vote no on Petersburg Health Mandate #7. I understand that it may seem like this is the right thing to do to "protect" the town from the perceived threat that is Covid-19, but I would argue that this mandate goes way to far. It seems that under the proposed mandate we are giving all power to one or two people and ignoring all public process by allowing a public health official or the courts to order us to quarantine or isolate. In my mind this flies in the face of our personal freedoms, public process, and everything that we as a country stand for. Further more, this mandate assumes that we the people of this community do not know enough to care for ourselves, and that those in positions of "power" know better than us.

Again, please vote no on this proposed mandate.

Thank you,

Torin Pfundt